
 
 
         
             

May 6, 2025 

 

Dear Dr. Sanjay Subhash Latthe (passport number Z3564135), 

I am pleased to inform you that your application to the Koç University Visiting Scholar Program 
for 2025 has been approved. 

In accordance with your application, the program will run for 4 weeks (between May 23rd, 2025, 
and June 20th, 2025). 

To support your participation in this program, Koç University will provide you with 
accommodation at faculty housing and a round-trip economy-class airline ticket in the range of 
800 USD.  

Please consult Ms. Meryem Kocabaş (mkocabas@ku.edu.tr) to confirm your dates to secure your 
housing and to arrange your flight tickets. If you need to change your schedule, please inform 
Ms. Kocabaş accordingly. 

I hope that you will benefit from your visit. 

Sincerely, 

 

Prof. Havva Funda Yağcı Acar 

Vice President for Academic Affairs 
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 June 30, 2025 
 

 
To Whom It May Concern:  

 

 
Dr. Sanjay S. Latthe, Head and Assistant Professor of Department of Physics, 
Vivekanand College, Kolhapur, India, has been at Chemistry Department, Koç 
University, Istanbul, Turkey, as a visiting scholar from May 23, 20025, till June 20, 
2025. His term as a visiting scholar ended on June 20, 2025.    
 
Koç University Visiting Scholar Program encourages distinguished scholars from 
reputable universities to join Koç University academic community to establish the 
foundations for research-oriented, long-lasting partnerships. We look forward to future 
collaborations.  
 
 
 

                   Sincerely Yours, 
 

 

                                Adem Levent Demirel 
                                                                                                                    Professor of Chemistry 

KOÇ 
UNIVERSITY 

Rumelifeneri Yolu, Sarıyer 
34450 İstanbul, Turkey 
 

Prof. Dr. A. Levent Demirel 
Department Head, Chemistry 
 
Phone   : +90-212-3381350  
E-Mail  : ldemirel@ku.edu.tr 



 
 
         
             

July 8, 2025 

 
Dear Dr. Sanjay Subhash Latthe, 
 
I would like to extend my sincere appreciation for your valuable participation in the Summer 
Visiting Program, hosted by the Faculty of Sciences and the Office of the Vice President for 
Academic Affairs, held between May 23rd and June 20th, 2025. 

I hope that your work and experiences during your time here will make meaningful contributions 
to your research and future academic endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

 

Prof. Havva Funda Yağcı Acar 

Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 

 


